
Sent: 06/23/2013 07:14 PM AST 

To: Robert Drechsler 

Subject: Thank You from Alexandra Danyluk: To the Top with 

Laptops Scholarship Recipient 

  

  

  

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Drechsler, 

  

I wanted to thank you again for choosing me to be the recipient 

of the "To the Top with Laptops" scholarship and the macbook pro 

from FC Westchester. The ceremony was truly special, and I am 

extremely grateful for everything you have done for me! I cannot 

believe I'm going to be able to use this brand new MacBook 

throughout my college years at Binghamton University, I'm so 

excited! I can't stress enough how much I appreciate your 

foundation; it truly is amazing what you do for rising college 

students like myself who are not easily able to purchase his or 

her own laptop during these hard financial times. I  will 

forever cherish this gift you have given me. When I 

graduate college and begin my adult life, I will never forget 

the people who helped aid me in flourishing in my college 

education by providing me with the technology to help me achieve 

my potential. Thank you SO much once again; I plan on keeping in 

touch in the future, and letting you know how college is going 

with my new computer! 

  

Thanks again, 
Alexandra Danyluk 

 


